From:  Santoli, Jeanne (CDC/CCID/NCIRD)  
Sent:  Sunday, August 03, 2008 9:56 AM 
To: NCIRD Immunization Grantee Mailbox (CDC) 
Cc: Galloway, Lisa (CDC/CCID/NCIRD); Sharp, Kenneth (CDC/CCID/NCIRD); Somerfeldt, Sally (CDC/CCID/NCIRD); Orta, Julie (CDC/CCID/NCIRD); Singleton, Karron (CDC/CCID/OD); Kuykendall, Helen (CDC/CCID/NCIRD); Fasano, Nancy (CDC/CCID/NCIRD)

Subject:  FW: Grantee Guidance for Flu Vaccine Ordering_08-09v8.doc 

Dear Grantees:

As discussed on our July 24 open AIM call, CDC has developed a new allocation functionality within NIPVAC that we will be using for flu vaccine orders during the  upcoming season.  Details about this functionality and how it works are included in this guidance document, as well as other information about flu vaccine ordering and shipments, and some strategies for preplanning orders, managing allocations, streamlined order entry and communicating with providers gathered from a group of immunization grantees.  

Please review this document carefully as it contains a lot of information that we think will be helpful to you during the upcoming flu season.  For future reference, we will be posting it on the VMBIP web page.

In order to answer any questions you may have about the allocation functionality or other topics covered in this guidance document, we will be having an open call on Friday, August 8 from 1-2 pm Eastern time.  Call-in information will be sent out shortly.

Thanks, Jeanne 
Update August 28, 2008:

Due to sensitive information contained in the Grantee Guidance for Flu Vaccine Ordering 08-09, the document is not present on the VMBIP web site.  It is however, available only on the Association of Immunization Managers members’ only website.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.  

This document can be found on the CDC website at:

http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/programs/vmbip/downloads/agm/grant-gfvo-0809-508.doc 
